
 

 

Village of Wesley Hills 

Public Hearing Notice 

 

 

            PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Public Hearing will be held by the Planning Board of 

the Village of Wesley Hills on the 8th day of January, 2020 at 7:30 PM at the Village Hall, 432 

Route 306, Wesley Hills, New York 10952, to consider the application submitted by 

Congregation Khal Chasidim for approval of a special permit and site plan approval for a 

neighborhood gathering. 

 

            The subject premises is situated on the westerly side of Martha Road, approximately 220 

feet from the intersection of Grandview Avenue, known as 15 Martha Road, designated on the 

Town of Ramapo Tax Maps as Section 41.14, Block 1, Lot 66, in an R-50 Zoning District. 

 

            Copies of the aforesaid application are available for public review at the office of the 

Deputy Village Clerk, Village of Wesley Hills, 432 Route 306, Wesley Hills, New York 10952 

between the hours of 9 AM and 4 PM Mondays through Fridays, exclusive of holidays. 

 

Date:   Wesley Hills, New York 

            December 12, 2019 

 

Sydney Aliseo 

Deputy Village Clerk 

Village of Wesley Hills 

 


